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Sandwich



FALL PROGRAM APPLICATION

Children’s

Center
        Please return this form to the office as soon as possible.

Dear SCC families:

It’s that time!  In order to determine our staffing needs, we are requesting your fall enrollment plans.  Applications will be processed on a “First come/First served” basis.   In the past, some programs at the Sandwich Children’s Center have reached capacity enrollment and waiting lists were established.  We recommend you fill out and return this form to the office as soon as possible.  If you need additional forms, please don’t hesitate to ask the office. SCC Fall Programs will begin on August 29th .  Our tuition schedule is attached for your convenience. Feel free to call or stop in the office with any questions.      

Child’s (children’s) name(s):
__________________________
__________________________






_________________________
__________________________

Date of Birth



Date of Birth

(If you need additional forms, please don’t hesitate to ask the office.)
_____ My child will not be coming to SCC in the fall.  His/her last day will be _____________.

_____ My child will be coming to SCC in the fall.  Schedule needs:

_____ Mondays

Drop off time __________ 

Pick up time __________

_____ Tuesdays

Drop off time __________ 

Pick up time __________

_____ Wednesdays

Drop off time __________ 

Pick up time __________

_____ Thursdays

Drop off time __________ 

Pick up time __________

_____ Fridays

Drop off time __________ 

Pick up time __________

My child (children) will start fall program on _____________________ (date).

This form is an application for childcare and does not guarantee the schedule you have listed above. If approved, this schedule will be prepared in contract form for specific days & hours.  Only a contract signed by a parent and the SCC office completes the enrollment process.  

________________________________________________________________________________

Parent Signature







Date

All payment policies remain in effect for the fall.  These are detailed on the fall contract that you will receive after this application is submitted to the office.  Please refer to your SCC Family Handbook for further information.

Please note: The last day of our summer programs will be Wednesday August 24th.   Sandwich Children’s Center will be closed on Thursday August 25 & Friday August 26 for Staff Development Days.

Please feel free to call or stop in the office with any questions.  284-7014
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- - - - - - Detach Here- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Sandwich Children’s Center Fall/Winter Closings:

August 25 & 26 Staff Development Days 

September 5 Labor Day

October 10 Columbus Day

November 24 & 25 Thanksgiving

Our Christmas and New Year’s schedule will be posted at a later date.
